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*UPDATE* 

Hill & Dales Farm Road Construction Continues, Lane 

Realignment Begins Monday, May 13th   

LaGrange, Ga. May 6, 2019 – Construction continues on the new Hills 
& Dales Farm Road and motorists can expect lane realignment near 
Country Club Road and Hills & Dales Farm Road beginning Monday, 
May 13th.  

 
Construction continues on Hills & Dales Farm Road 

 



Crews will begin constructing a roundabout at the intersection of Hills 
& Dales Farm Road and Country Club Road near Country Club Drive. 
Construction on the roundabout will last roughly three weeks 
depending on weather.  
 
Hills & Dales Farm Road extends from Country Club Road near Country 
Club Drive to Vernon Road by the Vernon Woods Retirement 
community.  

 
Construction continues on Hills & Dales Farm Road 

 
Crews recently began removing the berm at the intersection of Country 
Club Road and Hills & Dales Farm Road where the roundabout will be 
constructed.  
 
Crews also began paving the roadway at Vernon Road which extends 
two miles to Country Club Road. Curbs and sidewalks are constructed 
along this new roadway. 
 
Hills & Dales Farm Road is expected to open to traffic by late 
summer/early fall depending on weather.  
 



Media Contact: Dion Senn, City of LaGrange Public Works Director, 

(706) 883-2063 or dsenn@lagrangega.org  

To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 

www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 

facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 

at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
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